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July 13, 2010

Sanford Siegel

Ohio Public Utilities Commission
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, OH 43215

Re: Case No. 09-664-EL-REN — Crayola Solar

Dear Mr. Siegel:

On July 30, 2009, an application for certification as an eligible Ohio energy
resource generating facility (the “Application”) was filed electronically on behalf of
PPL Renewable Energy, LLC (“PPL Renewable Energy”) for the Crayola Solar facility
(Ohio PUC Case No. 09-664-EL-REN). On October 7, 2009 a Finding and Order
was issued by the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio granting the application and
issuing certification number 09-SPV-PA-GATS-009.

PPL Renewable Energy requests that the Application be withdrawn as certain
data provided on the Application was incorrect because the unit has multiple owners.
PPL Renewable Energy will file a new application for certification as an eligible Ohio
energy resource generating facility for its ownership share of the Crayola Solar
facility.

Please contact me or Kimberley Barry of PPL EnergyPlus, LLC at 610-774-
4210 if you have any questions regardingfgbis applj ™~
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on
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Case No(s). 09-0664-EL-REN

Summary: Letter of Notification Letter requesting that application for certification for Crayola
Solar be withdrawn. electronically filed by Mrs. Kimberley A Barry on behalf of PPL
Renewable Energy, LLC



